
 

 

PROJECT UPDATE 

PERNA LANE AREA SEWER PROJECT 

May 20, 2024 

Construction is on schedule to begin on Perna Lane the week of June 3rd.   

 

All excavations within the City of Stamford local streets shall be backfilled daily or covered by a road 

plate at the end of each workday to allow vehicles to travel on the road.  Temporary paving must be 

performed every Friday at a minimum.  No road plates will be allowed to remain over a weekend.  

 

 Before they start working in your area, Grasso Construction will provide each house with a wooden 

survey stake and instruction sheet.  These stakes are to be used by the homeowners to indicate the 

location that they would like to have the lateral left for their property.  The stakes should be hammered 

into the ground at the property line.  The instruction sheet will indicate how and when to place the 

stakes.  

 

Each homeowner should consider consulting with a plumber or excavating company now to determine 

what the best location is for their lateral.  Just the location of the lateral (right side of the house/left side 

of the house) should be decided now, so Grasso can leave the lateral stub for future connection in the 

desired location.  The installation of the lateral does not have to be done now.  The Contractor will 

install a lateral from the sewer main to the property line, cap it and mark the location for the homeowner 

to connect to in the future.    

 

Grasso Construction needs each homeowner to provide a location for the lateral on their property as they 

install the sewer mains.  If none is provided, they will install the lateral as shown on the construction 

plans.  Every house will receive a lateral. We want to install it where the homeowner wants it installed 

so, please help by following the instructions and placing the survey stake in the location you want to 

bring the sewer into your property.  

 

Please remember homes CANNOT connect to the new sanitary sewer system until the sewers and pump 

stations are completed, tested, and accepted.  Based on the schedule provided, this will not be before May 

2025.   

 

WPCA will have a representative, Dave Toohey, on site full time to observe the construction. 

 

Updates will be posted weekly on the WPCA website at:  

https://www.stamfordct.gov/government/operations/water-pollution-control-authority/perna-lane-sewer-

project/-folder-2132.  

 

If you have any questions or comments please contact Ann Brown, Supervising Engineer, at (203) 977-

5896 or abrown2@stamfordct.gov.   

 
Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation and patience. 
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